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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S taff o f  Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

V o l .  8 ,  N o .  4 3

S e p t e m b e r  2 9 ,  1 9 7 6

TO: The University Community

FROM: Andrew J. Kochman

SUBJECT: Operations in New Buildings; Remodeling of Core Buildings

Classes are being held this week in our new facilities in Classroom 
Building III. Office furnishings are being installed in Buildings II and 
III, but moves to new offices will be limited during the first two weeks 
of classes.

The first offices to be moved will be Earth Sciences of the School 
of Social Sciences and Art and Design of the School of Fine Arts and Com­
munications. These will be moved the week of October 4-8.

Offices of the School of Education are scheduled to be transferred 
during the last two weeks of October and the first two weeks of November.

The schedule for the remaining offices to be moved will be announced 
later.

Spaces vacated by units moving to Classroom Buildings II and III will 
be remodeled to their originally intended usage. Plans for remodeling the 
four core buildings are being prepared by Lee Potter Smith Associates, 
Carbondale, and a final review of drawings and specifications by the Capi­
tal Development Board is scheduled September 29, with the bid opening ten­
tatively scheduled for October 26.

University officers and various department heads affected by this 
remodeling have been in close coordination with representatives of the 
Capital Development Board.

We are elated that our dream of new facilities is finally coming true, 
but problems are inherent with the occupancy of any new building, and we 
seek your patient indulgence and cooperation as we begin our "shakedown 
cruise."
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